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Letter to the Editor 

 

Republicans should vote for Devlin 

We have known Rich Devlin since his early teens and have watched 
him grow to become one of the most dedicated and civic-minded 
people we know. 

He has progressed over the years from an Eagle Scout to volunteer 
firefighter and then on to the military and law enforcement. This is a 
man who is deeply committed to his profession and serving his 
community. You could not find a better person to take the place of our 
retiring sheriff, Don Mundy. 

We urge all registered Republicans to make sure you vote on Primary 
Day and elect the man best suited to do the job, Rich Devlin Jr., the 
endorsed Republican candidate. 

Carla and Jim Norton, Cooperstown 

 


